
  
 
 

 
 

 

Coming up Next Week…07/07/2025 
 

The weather is very warm and the children spend time outside 

everyday. Please ensure they have a hat and water bottle at 

school. Please apply sun cream before school as are not able .  

 
 

**Tuesday 8th July 2025 at 2.30pm** 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the Big Read on Tuesday. Please wait 

outside your child’s class at 2.30pm. We will have a box of books for you to choose from 

to read with your child. Please do this before going into the classroom. Please speak to 

one of the Reception Team if you have any questions. 

 

Library Books 

This week will be our last visit to the school library. Please ensure that all library books 

are returned. Thank you. 

 

Learning in school: 

Topic: Far, Far Away… 

 

This half term we will be learning about our planet. We will be looking 

at our local environment, and then comparing, and contrasting our 

local environment with other countries.    
 

This week, be continuing our transition project, ‘All About Me.’ The children have been 

busy writing and illustrating their books and they are looking fantastic! The children 

will be sharing their books with others in groups. 

 

We are going to be working on Listening and Attention skills using games and fun 

activities, as well as supporting transition through stories such as A Little Bit Brave.  

 

 



As part DT, the children will be working on designing their own boats. We have 

previously explored floating and sinking so the children will need to use this knowledge 

to help design a boat that floats. 

 

 

Phonics: 

This week, the children will be taking part in Phonics Assessments. In the classroom, 

they will be recapping all the Phase 2, 3 and 4 sounds and tricky words.  

 

Maths: 

This week in maths we will be looking at maps of different kinds. The children will be 

creating their own map using their home, Auriol Park and the school as the main 

features and drawing landmarks they see along the way. We will also be using 

directional language and programming the BeeBots to move where we want them to go.  

 

Additional notes and reminders 
Homework 

This is the last homework sheet for Reception. Thank you for supporting your child to 

complete the homework during the year.   

 
Speak to your class teacher if you have any concerns or questions. 

Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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